
facebook.com/clubhousebootcampSeptember Holiday Program 2025

Mon 22 Tue 23 Wed 24 Thu 25 Fri 26

In addition to our scheduled activities the children have access to a large range of resources throughout
the day, including Arts, Crafts and Games.

WATER BOTTLE, Change of Clothes EVERYDAY

BYO Bike or Scooter 
& Helmet EVERYDAY

EXCURSION
KANGAROO

Movie screening

INHOUSE
Mini Beasts and
Garden Magic

CLOSEDINCURSION
Seaweed Sally

Get creative and design
your very own colourful

Bug Hotel to take home!

- Make a beautiful flower
wrist band

- Go on the ultimate
bug hunt to find. Prizes
for finding the winning

bug.

It’s a heartwarming,
adventure-filled film the

whole crew will love.
Bring your popcorn and
get ready for a hopping

good time!

Get ready for an outdoor
adventure at Wooden

Park!

Discover amazing marine
creatures, fascinating
facts, and hands-on

Touch Tanks that will
have kids exploring the
underwater world like
true marine biologists.

Make your own 
SEASIDE BEADED

BRACELET
&

FISH MOBILE
to take home

INCURSION
Mash up sport

with GeckoSports

Additional Cost
$0

Additional Cost
$20

Additional Cost
$10

Additional Cost
$10

Experience epic sport
combos like Rollerball

(basketball and Baseball)
and Net-Bee (Volleyball
and Frisbee), blending

skill building, teamwork
and non-stop action to

create Ultimate Fun

SPORTSMANSHIP
AWARDS 

Presentation of prizes
after the games.

CLOSED

http://facebook.com/clubhousebootcamp
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Mon 29 Tue 30 Wed 1 Thu 2

In addition to our scheduled activities the children have access to a large range of resources throughout
the day, including Arts, Crafts and Games.

WATER BOTTLE, Change of Clothes EVERYDAY

BYO Bike or Scooter 
& Helmet EVERYDAY

INCURSION
Box Fit

INHOUSE
Star for a Day

INCURSION
Cool kids 1st aid

Come dressed as your
favourite sports, movie,

music, TV stars, or
yourself!

Bring props, a book or a
picture to match.

Glitter up with Face
and body art
Show off in our fun
parade. 
Go nuts with our
dress-ups
Join in the Lip Sync
Battle or be a judge.
Prizes

Due to popular demand,
Cool Kids First Aid is

back! 

This fun and interactive
session teaches children
essential first aid skills –

from caring for minor
injuries to staying calm

in an emergency.

HANDWASHING
HYGIENE PRACTISE

with Glow Gel & Infrared
lights.

Dress for a 
DANCE PARTY.

We’re ending the week
on a high note with Party

Day with DJ Boom! 

Get ready for pumping
music, fun games, 

Face painting & nail art,
and non-stop dancing –

the perfect way to
celebrate the holidays.

 

INCURSION
 Party Day with

DJ Boom

Fri 3

Additional Cost
$10

Additional Cost
$10

Additional Cost
$0

INHOUSE/
EXCURSION
Teddy Bear
picnic day

Walk to the Park for
games and prizes

Decorate and name
your own baby Teddy 

to take home

&

Nerf Zone
Juniors target practise
while big kids bBattle.

Additional Cost
$0

Additional cost 
$10

Mon 6

INHOUSE
Cooking

Challenge
Pancake Art

Flip, create, and eat
your masterpiece!
Pancake Art is a

deliciously fun activity
where kids can

design, decorate, and
enjoy their very own
edible works of art.
Tasty creativity at its

finest!
*You still need to bring

your own lunch

Additional cost 
$0 

Glove up and get
moving with Box Fit by
GeckoSports! Kids will

learn fun boxing-
inspired moves, build

strength, improve
coordination, and boost

confidence.

GALAXY GLOW SLIME
Awarded to all

Participants
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